
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/14/2011 5:56:57 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW:

Oops, Julie, I defer to you.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 05:42 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

Julie question.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 5:40 PM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject:

I understand Eugene Cadenasso is working on a
Resolution regarding the request for a memo account for Pipeline 2020
expenses. Can we expect to see something in the near future
?
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